## MAYO CLINIC ROCHESTER, MINNESOTA

CLINICAL SECTION
OF
DR.ROBERT D.MUSSEY
DR.MONTE C.PIPER
DR.ARTHUR B.HUNT
DR.JOHN E.FABER

June 21, 1941

Dr. Fred Rankin 271 West Short Street Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Fred:

A.M.A. meeting and have been delayed in writing to congratulate you on your election to the Presidency of the A.M.A. It is a fitting reward for your able and zealous service for the Association. I am sure all your friends are justly proud of the honor which has come to you.

We are all so busy, hither and yon, that our paths seldom cross, but I hope they will converge again.

Cordially yours,

Robert D. Mussey, M.D.

RDM:db